
  
 
 
 

Reception have been very active this week! They enjoyed Fiery Feet on Monday, where they are learning a dance routine to 
perform. In Gymnastics, the children have been working with a partner to learn and then practise different balances. They 

showed super control and concentration when performing these to each other.  
The children are getting excited to perform in their sharing assemblies next week and can’t wait to re-tell the story of ‘The 

Hungry Caterpillar’ to you. 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Next week in Reception… 

 
 

If you need to speak with us, you can catch us at the end of the school day or email the school office on admin2332@welearn365.com 
Have a lovely weekend!  

Miss Stanley, Mrs Vallins and Mrs Gray and the Reception Team. 

Reception Weekly Round-Up! 
Friday 26th January 2024 

 

Maths:  
 

In Maths, we will be singing the song ‘5 Little Men 
in a Flying Saucer’. We will also be learning about 

the number 6 and the number 7. 
 

and 

Topic:  
In Topic, we will be continuing our learning based around the story ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’. We will be 

painting, drawing and making caterpillars and the butterflies. 
The children are excited to re-tell you the story in their sharing assemblies on Thursday and Friday next week! 

 

Phonics: 
 

In Phonics, we are learning some more new sounds.  
The sounds are: 

‘y’ and ‘z’ 
Please help the children to find objects in your home 

or think of objects that begin with these sounds. 
 

Dates for the diary: 
Willow class sharing assembly – Thursday 1st February @ 9am  
Cherry class sharing assembly – Friday 2nd February @ 9am 
Half-term – Monday 12th February to Friday 16th February  
Parents evening for both classes – Tuesday 20th February and Wednesday 21st February  
Easter Craft Day with parents/grown-ups – Friday 22nd March  
 

Messages from Miss Stanley and Mrs Vallins: 
• Remember to log into ‘Seesaw’ to see photos of the children and what they have been up to this week! 
• Please send your child into school with a spare change of clothes to have on their peg in a named bag so they can get changed if they get 

wet or cold. 
• P.E. DAYS HAVE CHANGED!                CHERRY – MONDAY, TUESDAY AND FRIDAY WILLOW – MONDAY, THURSDAY AND FRIDAY 
• Homework books – please make sure your child’s homework book comes back into school every Monday.  
• Water bottle reminder – please can the children only have WATER in their waterbottles. No squash please.  
• SOS – if you have any spare school uniform that your child has grown out of, please donate to us as we are running very low on joggers, 

trousers, socks, tights in particular. If you have any of our spare clothes at home, please send them back into school – thank you! 
 


